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Roman Red
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Sateen Sliver
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EXTERIOR | exeror | S EXTERIOR
Tuxedo Black Light Pewter Metallic White Arctic White Classic White

Ermine White Steel Blue Metallic Silver
icksi in* LeMans Blue _ e
Rally Red Quicksilver Metallic Yellow Bright Blue g\

Marina Blue Electron Biue Metallic * Black Black Steel Blue &5

Lynndale Blue Speedway White Turquoise Metallic Velocity Yellow Bright Green

Elkhart Blue Black * Dark Red Metallic i e Bright Yellow
uasar Blue Metallic Medium Saddle
Goodwood Green Torch Red * Q SiReRE GranGs

Bright Red Orange Flame
Sunfire Yellow - . % %
Millenium Yellow Polo Green Metallic Victory:Red Dark Red

Silver Pearl

Magnetic Red Metallic |8 Charcoal Metallic Monterey Red Mille Miglia Red

Mariboro Maroon

Exterior Colors

Arctic White [White] Black [Black] Blado Silver Metallic Crystal Red Tintcoat Daytona Sunrise
[Silver] [Red] Orange Metallic

[Orange]

Laguna Blue Tintcoat Night Race Blue Shark Gray Metallic Torch Red [Red] Velocity Yellow
[Blue] Metallic [Blue] [Gray] : Tintcoat [Yellow]
LT

Here are the answers to the exterior colors quiz.

1953 was not part of the quiz because you could have any color you wanted as long as it was Polo White.
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June Activity #2 - Pelicans Baseball

On 6/21, 16 members met at TicketReturn.com field for a Myrtle Beach Pelicans baseball game. The
evening started with an all-you-can-eat picnic-buffet and continued with an exciting ballgame. Pat
provided the pictures and even managed to catch the scoreboard’s welcoming message for the GSCC!
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July Meeting - A Cookout

On 7/19, the July GSCC meeting was held at John and Michelle Magliato’s house in Myrtle Beach. As
you can see there was a great turn-out. The food was excellent, the fellowship was hearty, and plans
were made for the Car Show to be held on August 1st. Many thanks to Laura Colbert and Pat Hicks
for the pictures! There certainly is a plethora of C7’s visible in the pics...go figure.
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Many thanks, John and Michelle!




